
From: Beverley Sutton
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Objection to extension of State of Emergency
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:56:45 AM

I would like to object to the decisions being made to extend the State of Emergency to
October. This needs to be addressed weekly and openly discussed. We all deserve a voice;
we are Australians living in our wonderful free country. Let's keep it this way!
Regards
Beverley Sutton
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